
STRATEGIC CONTROL SYSTEM FOR COCA COLA

We used segmented revenue growth strategies across our business in a way that and continuous savings across our
Company and system. We removed a layer of functional management and connected our regional.

Profit: Maximizing long-term return to shareowners while being mindful of our overall responsibilities. This
issue must be focused on greatly to keep with changing consumer demands in the long run. Start of , these
rules would be are giving more attention to the consumption of incorporated throughout schools in U.
Coca-Cola Company has a long-standing commitment to protecting the consumers whose trust and confidence
in its products is the bedrock of its success. Because managers developing a strategy for a domestic firm must
deal with one Company national government, one currency, one accounting system, one political and legal
system and usually a single language and a comparatively homogeneous culture. Combating Obesity. Growth
through Differentiation strategy It is simply a process in which an organization distinguishes its products,
services or offering from its competitors. But in case of international operation it faces many problems for
advertising such as shortage of media, huge advertising cost and so forth. Political stability and policy also be
considered by the Coca-Cola Company. We hope this study will help to whom, who want to know more
clearly about strategic management, its issues as well as the key factors which affect the process of
Internationalization for a company. Because each subsidiary in a multi-domestic corporation must be
responsive to the local market, the parent company usually delegates considerable power and authority to
managers of its subsidiaries in various host countries. Recent research claimed sugar drinks make people gain
weight. Role of Corporate Planning Staff: It provides administrative support tools and techniques and is a
Co-ordinate function. Many things were so confidential that we were not entitled to access there. Once the
higher-level strategy is developed, the functional units translate it into discrete action-plans that each
department or division must accomplish for the strategy to succeed. That is, it takes what it does exceptionally
well in its home market and attempts to duplicate it in foreign markets. Among these brands are 20 that
generate more than a billion dollars in annual retail sales. They provide a sense of direction and are active in
implementation. The US carbonated soft drink market has a moderate degree of rivalry MarketLine, , pp.
Coca-Cola Company follows related diversification strategy that is calls for the firm to operate in several
different but fundamentally related businesses. Candler thanked him but took no action. This enables Coke to
enter any market as well as diversify easily MarketLine, , pp. From the original Coca-Cola to most recent
introductions, soft drinks from The Coca-Cola Company are both icons and innovators in the beverage
industry. Outsourcing to third party companies also takes place for later stages of the production process.
Coca-Cola says it will drive obesity battle with calorie counts. Candler, an entrepreneur from Atlanta. All
countries product are not same. But when it does business outside the country it follows Polycentric policy
that is it used different language in different countries. General Error. Singh, M. Planet: Being a responsible
citizen that makes a difference by helping build and support sustainable communities. Coca-Cola Enterprises :
Product Portfolio. Candler proceeded to buy additional rights and acquire complete ownership and control of
the Coca-Cola business. When there are less players in the market, there is less competition as they gain
experience and security aided by strong branding and product differentiation. Control function is done by
centrally in case of domestically but when it goes beyond outside, it must work a tightrope between over
centralizing and losing control to much decentralizing. You are free to use it for research and reference
purposes in order to write your own paper; however, you must cite it accordingly. The ban started on the 12th
of March  He gradually sold portions of his business to various partners and, just prior to his death in , sold his
remaining interest in Coca-Cola to Asa G. Corporate level strategies of Coca-Cola Company is following
Business Unit Level Strategy A strategic business unit may be a division, product line, or other profit center
that can be planned independently from the other business units of the firm. Decentralization- the Company
believes in a decentralized strategic management process in which domestic corporation are given the
mandates by the parent company. This strategy focused on individuals who were not satisfied with the taste of
current diet drinks. It helps in understanding how policies are formulated and in creating appreciation of
complexities of environment that the senior management faces in policy formulation. Growth Strategies
Coca-Cola Company utilizes the Multi-domestic strategies in nurturing its businesses.


